
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Parker County Hospital District (PCHD) is offering assistance to families who are having difficulty purchasing EpiPens at the new increased rates.  Parents can give the school nurse a copy of their EpiPen prescription and the nurse will get it to PCHD who will fill the prescription AT NO CHARGE and deliver to the school.  PCHD would like to place an order by Sept 2nd.  If someone sees this article but does not have children in school, they can contact PCHD directly at 817-599-1229 or 817-597-6514 for further direction.  
